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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Annual Membership Drive

Please fill out the attached Membership Form, remit your $20.00 check, place them in an envelope, stamp and
mail to continue the work of the DNCA or join at http://www.dunwoodynorth.org/. The popular
DNCA Community Directory and Newsletters other than this Annual Renewal Newsletter are sent to members
only.

ELECTION: Following is the slate of candidates:

President-Barbara Dodds 770-457-2474
President Elect- to be filled
Vice President of Zoning-Gerri Penn 770-457-2474

scording Secretary-Ellen Mauldin 770-986-0194
Corresponding Secretary-John Heneghan 770-234-0678
Treasurer-Skip Dolt 770-455-3706
Members At Large- Mary Alice Bancroft 770-455-4344  Jim Kelley 770-455-6506

Bobby Sedam770-986-7776 Andrea Antonowich 770-936-8412



	image_001.pdf (p.1)

